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NEWS

It’s not quite as catchy as ‘The boy, the 
mole, the fox and the horse’, but it is just 
as exciting. As you will know from the 
Saturday blogs, we will soon be the proud 
owners of a bus. This is courtesy of 
Brighton & Hove Bus Company and some 
persistence from Chris McLelland (Damien 
and Riley’s dad). My aim is for the bus to 
be used for a breakfast club, after school 
club and as an additional learning space at 
break time, lunch time and throughout 
the day. Watch this space.
We also have a minibus coming our way 
(wrapped in our school colour and logo). 

This will enable us to take pupils off-site 
for sports events, trips and enrichment 
activities.
In September we will be giving every pupil 
a FREE purple PE t-shirt with the school’s 
logo on the front. These will replace the 
existing coloured ones. We have a number 
of coloured t-shirts that are therefore 
surplus to requirement. If you would like 
to donate some money for a coloured
t-shirt – please speak to the school office. 
Any remaining t-shirts will be donated to a 
charity and school in Africa. 
Have a lovely half term break. See you on 
Monday 7th June.

Mr Vallier

Shoreham Beach Primary School

The Headteacher, the bus, the minibus and the PE t-shirts

Katie’s 
Hokusai 
Painting 
of ‘The 
Great 
Wave’
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Click, Bang, Wallop….what a picture

Keep On Running
Our year 6 pupils were superb in the recent Cross-Country event at Shoreham 
Academy and came first. Well done to you all. Thank you to Mrs Shukla who 
encouraged every pupil and to Mrs Ayres who even joined in and ran a couple 
of laps herself!! 

We have now transferred some photographs of the children onto canvases and 
are due to display them around the school. Hopefully you will get a chance to see 
these once we get the green light to allow parents back into the school building.

Curriculum
We continue to work on our new Concept Curriculum ready for 

September. To whet your appetite, please enjoy looking at the Summer 2 
Learning Journey Overviews that have been sent home.  
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Supertato
Minnows have been looking at the book ‘Supertato’ and have been freezing 
vegetables and working out the best way to melt the ice.

Year 5 Weaving
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Year 2 pupils have been writing to Boris Johnson about protecting our sea 
creatures with a special mention about saving Turtles.

Dear Prime Minister
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Year 5 Angles

Coral Poem 
by Grace Blake
in Year 2



Congratulations to the boys who came fourth in the locality schools football 
tournament a couple of weeks ago. This means you finished in the same 
position as Chelsea and deserve a place in Europe! A big thank you to Mrs
Thomas, Mrs Bennett, Mr Strugnell, Miss Phillips and Mr Edwards who either 
coached or supported the boys at the tournament. 

Match of the Day
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Cleaner and Midday Meal Supervisor advert

Wired For Sound
A massive thank you to Tom 

Dalton – one of the 
engineers from Ropetackle

Arts Centre who kindly fixed 
our media centre in the hall. 

Check Tom out at 
www.brownbearaudio.co.uk

National Mental Health Awareness Week
Our dress down day raised £190.00 Thank you to everyone who 

supported it!

Vacancies for a Midday Meals Supervisor and two School Cleaners at 
Shoreham Beach Primary School commencing September 2021
We are looking to appoint a Midday Meals Supervisor (MMS) to join our team. 
Our Supervisors work 12.00 – 1.00pm Monday to Friday term time only. 
Supervisors are responsible for the safe and efficient supervision of pupils 
during the lunch break, both in the school and on the playground. You 
will enjoy working with children, be able to work as an effective team 
member and be caring and enthusiastic.
We are also looking to appoint two School Cleaners to join our premises team. 
Working either 7.00 – 9.00am or 3.30 – 5.30pm Monday to Friday term time 
with extra days during school holidays by agreement. 
The salary for these roles will be Grade 2 starting at £9.43 per hour.
We are committed to safeguarding and the welfare of the children and expect 
all staff to share this commitment. These posts are subject to satisfactory 
reference checks and Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) clearance.
If you are interested in applying please email office@sbprimary.co.uk for an 
application form.

http://www.brownbearaudio.co.uk/
mailto:office@sbprimary.co.uk

